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Wibsey Primary School

North Road, Bradford, BD6 1RL

Tel: 01274 678016/775545

Headteacher: Mr N M Cooper

7th March 2018
Dear Parent/Carer 
Next week will be our mock SATS week. This is where we get indicative results for your child’s high school.
Whilst all schools must take the same tests on the same day during the testing week in May, there is flexibility in how pupils are tested over the course of the day. Previously we have tested the whole cohort together but we do not think that this approach will enable this cohort to attain as well as they can. We have recently been talking to other large schools who test pupils in smaller groups over the course of the day starting at 8am and to enable our pupils to attain as highly as possible we are planning to do the same this year, and wish to trial this approach during our mock SATS week.  
We will be starting the testing at 8:15 am and will be contacting parents of those pupils who will be in this first group. Your child is in this first group and we would be grateful if your child could arrive at 8:00am on each day of the tests during both the mock week and the SATS week in May. They should arrive at the breakfast club door. As we have to apply for a partial cohort change of timetable once this is approved we will not be able to alter the groupings.
Thank you for your co-operation. 
Yours sincerely

Mrs M Uppal

Mrs H Smith

Mrs L Scott
Assistant Head
Assistant Head 
Y6 Teacher
